
 

 
 
 
 

NEAS hires new Kivalliq Representative 
 

 
 
 
Nunavut Eastern Arctic Shipping (NEAS) is pleased to announce that Mr. Brian 
Sigurdson has joined the NEAS team as the new Kivalliq Representative located in 
Rankin Inlet. 
 
Brian is a welcomed addition to the NEAS team.  As a long time resident of Rankin Inlet, 
Brian is well known in the community and the Kivalliq region.  Brian is a great addition to 
the NEAS team and he will be of great service to our growing base of Kivalliq 
customers.   
 
With NEAS, there is a difference.  We are Inuit majority owned, we have critical Inuit 
ownership in modern vessels, and we deliver real and meaning full local Inuit marine 
training and employment opportunities. 
 
For more information on NEAS or to learn more about how our people can reliably 
deliver sealift services for you, visit us online at www.neas.ca or give us a call at 1 (877) 
225-NEAS (6327) or 867-979-7974. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.neas.ca/

